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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM:  Ben Kujala 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Draft of 2021 Northwest Power Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Ben Kujala 
 
Summary: The Power Committee continues to work on the draft of the 2021 

Northwest Power Plan.  The draft that comes with a Power Committee 
recommendation to release for public comment will be provided separately 
to the full Council for consideration as soon as it is available.  

 
 This session will be an opportunity to go through the draft document with 

the full Council.  Staff will go through the high-level structure of the 
document and review key language and graphs directly in the document. 
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